Minutes of the PBC Leads Meeting – Thursday 20th March 12.30 pm at Parkbury House Surgery

Present:
Peter Bodden



Mary McMinn



Kate Page



Joel Bonnet



Linda Lawton



Ian Isaac



Andrew Parker



Ken Spooner



Suzanne Novak



Christine Walden



Janet Lewis



Katrina Power



Richard Walker



Roger Sage



Margaret Stockham



Stuart Bloom



Mike Edwards



Marion Essen
	1.
	Smoking Cessation

Joel Bonnet and Linda Lawton had circulated the Smoking Cessation LES prior to this meeting and attended for a discussion and conclusion from the PBC Leads.  Linda provided an overview of the paper and a discussion took place regarding the various options.  Richard enquired about the risks involved in not meeting the targets.  This LES is a West Herts proposal.
 Action: PBC Leads approved the LES option 2 and Richard Walker was nominated to lead on this.  Sue to circulate revised LES
	ACTION

RW

	2.
	Parkinson Disease Nurse
Further to discussions at the last meeting, Janet sought agreement from the PBC Leads for a Parkinson Disease Nurse.  This post will be funded for two years from a budget of £47k.

Action: PBC Leads supported this post and Janet agreed to move forward
	Janet

	3.
	Diabetic Care Pathway
Roger discussed this amongst the group after Mike Walton had contacted him.  Peter Bodden provided the background.  Roger stated they have agreed the pathway- suggestions from internal resources, but the expertise is available to move forward.  Roger sought agreement from the Leads to move this forward. Peter asked if his clinical leads could be involved in meetings, to ensure joint working.  Margaret felt Hertsmere needed to feel reassured and convinced regarding the speed and quality of the service in order to give full support.  Richard asked for strong leadership and a robust business plan in place.
Ian felt this was the first of many pieces of work which will be undertaken and therefore needs to be thought through thoroughly.   Suzanne suggested bringing a core team together to progress this, with set tasks and terms of reference, etc.  One short meeting to draw up an implementation plan with defined timescales in place was suggested and agreed.
Mike Walton and Marion Essen joined the meeting at this point and provided further background to the work they have been undertaking.  Mike sought agreement from the Red House to be involved.  This was approved.

Agreed: Peter Bodden to facilitate a meeting of core representatives, including Mike and Marion to draw up an implementation plan with firm timescales and terms of reference.
	Peter Bodden

	4.
	The Provider Services Workshop took place following these discussion and the PBC leads met afterwards.  No minutes were taken at that meeting.
	

	5.
	Date of Next Meeting
Thursday 17th April 12.30 at Parkbury House Surgery
	


